PHYSICIANS - A CALL FOR ACTION!

JOIN US IN THIS NOBLE ENDEAVOR FOR THE STATE OF ISRAEL
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Special Medical Mission
to the Galilee Medical Center in Nahariya, Israel

Motza'ei Shabbat, January 11 - 16, 2025

Program at the Galilee Medical Center starts on January 12
For more information, contact sharonm@gmc.gov.il

Become familiarized with the hospital, the ER and other departments. Prepare to
serve as a layer of preparedness for the State of Israel, and stand in solidarity with
our Israeli colleagues and the people they serve.

Physicians are responsible for: Medical Mission
+ Round trip flight Information Zoom Meeting
« Ground transportation from Ben Gurion airport Thursday, October 10
to Nahariya and back 2PMCST |3 PMEST
. 9PMBUD |10 PM IL
* Health insurance Open to interested physicians.
* Any private local transportation, meals and activities Register at westerngalilee.org.il

- Participation fee: $200*

Galilee Medical Center will obtain a temporary medical license for you from
the Israeli Ministry of Health. Participation is limited to physicians with valid
medical licenses.

*Heavily Subsidized - $1,200 per person. Additional contributions are appreciated.
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